
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You’re invited to the RCH Alumni Gala Lunch 
and AGM with an Alum-Oration from  
Prof. Catherine Crock AM 
‘Transforming Healthcare through the Arts 
and Kindness’  
Thursday, 16th November 2023 
Kew Golf Club (120 Belford Road Kew East), 

Annual General Meeting at 12 noon followed by lunch at 1pm 
 

Prof. Catherine Crock AM  
Catherine has been a physician at the Royal Children’s Hospital since 1994. 
She has worked closely with patients, families and staff to improve quality 
and safety of care. She is Chair of the Hush Foundation which transforms 
healthcare culture through the arts. Hush produces specially composed 
Australian music to reduce stress for children, families and staff.   
In collaboration with playwright Alan Hopgood AM, Catherine developed 
plays which are performed in hospitals and Aged Care to raise awareness of 
patient centred care, communication and patient safety.  
She cofounded the Gathering of Kindness, a movement promoting a kind 
health system.  
Catherine was awarded the Member of the Order of Australia in 2015 for her 
contribution to medicine, to community healthcare standards and to the 
Arts.  
She was awarded a Fellowship of Monash University in 2020 and is a 
Professor in the Centre for Social and Early Emotional Development at Deakin 
University. 
  
www.hush.org.au  
www.gatheringofkindness.org  
 

Lunch tickets $90/head. Please register via  
 https://www.trybooking.com/CLOFH  or using this QR code      
 
Any queries to the Honorary Secretary, Caroline Clarkson caroline@cjclarkson.com 

RCH Alumni 
The Royal Children’s Hospital Melbourne  
5O Flemington Road 
Parkville Victoria 3052 Australia 
TELEPHONE +61 3 9345 5522 
www.rch.org.au/alumni 


